
Dear Equestrian Team Members, 

As we approach the upcoming team trials, I want to take a moment to express my unwavering 

support for each of you. Your dedication, hard work, and passion for riding have been truly 

inspiring. 

Remember, the trials are not just about winning; they are an opportunity to showcase all the 

skills you've developed. Trust in your training, believe in your abilities, and enjoy the experience 

with your amazing horses. 

Please keep in mind that every rider faces challenges, but it is how you respond to those 

challenges that define you. Whether you achieve your goals or learn valuable lessons, know that 

we are proud of you. 

Stay focused, stay positive, and most importantly, support one another. Together, we can achieve 

greatness! 

Best of luck to all of you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


